
 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
   
 

 

  

 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, Governors and Friends, 
 

Covid-19 

The increase of Covid transmissions is also affecting Enfield where we are at National infection levels. Please ensure that all 

parents/carers wear a facemask when dropping off/collecting children. This will help minimise risks to vulnerable members of our 

school community and that a positive case leads to having to close a bubble or even the school. Thank you for your cooperation. 

To report a Covid absence during out of office hours please complete this form https://www.princeofwales.enfield.sch.uk/covid-19-

help-report-an-absence/ 

Meet the Teachers’ virtual Café  

The first online Year meetings have taken place this week. Thank you to families who have been able to join live. We are learning to 

master this new form of communication as part of our digital transformation plan.  

 

Similarly, home work will be set via our Microsoft 365 TEAMS learning platform. Use this link to find out how to set this feature for 

your child at home. Please let your class teacher know if there are any barriers to your child accessing homework in this way at 

home. 

 

Nut free school 

We have a number of children who are severely affected when eating nut products. Please do not send any food containing nuts, 

such as Nutella, in packed lunches and snacks.  

 

Parking in Salisbury Road 

Collection and drop off in the past few days will have been a much better experience for everyone at the bottom of Salisbury Road 

now that we have restricted access to vehicles. Thanks again for all your understanding and messages of support.  

 

Finally, Shana Tova ‘May you have a good Year’ to Jewish members of our school community that celebrate Rosh Hashanah (Jewish 

new year beginning at sundown on 18 September and continues through nightfall on 20 September).  

 

Mr Bless  

Headteacher 
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Newsletter  
18th September 2020 

 

Attendance this week 
   

1H 93.86%             2A 92.45%            3F 90.52%              4F 91.89%      5G 93.36%                 6B 94.37% 
 1K 88.85%    2L 91.96%            3G 89.26%             4H 96.05%             5K 97.18%            6T 95.12% 
 1T 85.66%             2T 82.11%           3W 84.91%             4R 91.82%               5T 87.31%                 6Th 93.08% 

Well done to 1H and 5K for best attendance this week. 

                                 Overall attendance since the start of the school year: 91.91%  
 

 

 

https://www.princeofwales.enfield.sch.uk/covid-19-help-report-an-absence/
https://www.princeofwales.enfield.sch.uk/covid-19-help-report-an-absence/
https://youtu.be/H7JTOX1StkY


 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Value this week was Making Wise Choices 

The following pupils modelled the value this week: 

Lexi 1H, Ellerie 1K, Maryama 1T, Salim 2A, Oliver 2L, Emircan 

2T, Ozgur 3F, Emin 3G, Constance 3W, Laura 4F, Ellie 4H, 

Tanya 4R, Naz 5G, Rico 5K, Mellae 5T, Taylor 6B, Jesiah 6T, 

Mia 6Th. 

 

 

Next week’s Value is: Showing Gratitude  

 

Choices - Value of the Week 

This week the value is Choices.  In the assembly we explored all the choices we have and why we choose to make the choices 

we do.  We also discussed the consequences of different choices. 

This week and next week the whole school will be immersed in history and we launched the history learning by looking at 

some of the choices that were made in different periods of time.  

Year 2- The Fire of London 

After the Fire of London choices had to be made about what sorts of buildings would replace those                                

destroyed in the fire. 

Year 3- The Stone Age 

The hunters had to choose the best places to hunt. 

Year 4- The Ancient Greeks 

The Ancient Greeks created democracy and citizens were allowed to cast votes.  

Year 5- The Vikings 

The Vikings decided to invade England and had to choose where they would settle. 

Year 6- The Tudors 

Henry VIII chose to break with the Catholic Church in Rome so he could marry Anne Boleyn. 

All of these history topics can be researched but did you know that they all have links with Enfield and the questions are: 

Year 2 - The Plague came before the Fire of London and the people who died were buried in plague pits.  Where do some 

people believe these pits were in Enfield? 

Year 3 - The tooth of a woolly mammoth was found very close by to us at school. Where was the tooth found? 

Year 4 - Where are the votes counted in Enfield after an election? 

Year 5 - On what river did the Vikings sail before they were stopped by                                                                                        

King Alfred the Great? 

Year 6 - What is the name of the palace and where is the palace that Henry VIII built                                                                          

in Enfield? 

Answers next week 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Reading Books linked to our learning that we have read in classes this week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


